## Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296

Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



26th September 2017

## Flu Immunisation Programme in School

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Please find attached the paperwork and information regarding your child receiving the flu vaccination in school. This will be taking place on **Tuesday 31**st **October 2017**.

Please return the attached consent form by Monday 16<sup>th</sup> October at the very latest. It is VERY important we receive the form back from EVERY child. If your child will not be receiving their flu vaccine in school, please still return the form with an explanation as to why. We need to have communication from EVERY parent regarding this immunisation.

If you have any further questions once you have read the enclosed documents, please do ask.

Please note we are not able to accommodate parents being present for their child's vaccination.

Many thanks for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher









